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Now Accepting Applications for the Young Professionals Program Spring Class of 2018 

 

Arlington, VA - Leadership Center for Excellence is accepting applications and holding information sessions for the Young 
Professionals Program Spring Class of 2018.  The application has a rolling admission deadline until January 5, 2018 and may be found 
online at leadercenter.org. 

 

The Young Professionals Program aims to develop leaders across the DC Metropolitan area 
throughout a four-month program. "I have seen firsthand the useful and applicable leadership skills 
that the Young Professionals Program teaches its participants," says Arlington County Sheriff Beth 
Arthur, member of the Leadership Center for Excellence Board of Regents. "My employees who 
participated in this program have shown incredible growth that has not only benefited their own 
careers, but positively affected our whole department. As Leadership Center for Excellence celebrates 
its 20th anniversary year, we are proud to offer programs that cater to leaders in different stages of 
their lives and careers. The Young Professionals Program is a true example of how we enlighten, inspire and connect emerging 
leaders through leadership development and training." 

 

The Young Professionals Program consists of nine sessions geared toward leadership and networking 
with hands-on experimental learning. It also allows participants to foster relationships with prominent 
regional leaders. The program benefits its participants, their organizations and the community as a 
whole.  

 

The Young Professionals Program is accepting applications on a rolling basis until January 5, 2018. The 
first information session will be held on Tuesday, December 5, 2017 from 6:00pm - 7:15pm. The 

second information session will be held on Friday, December 15, 2017 from 8:00am - 9:00am. Both sessions will be held at 
Leadership Center for Excellence (4420 N. Fairfax Drive, Suite 102, Arlington, VA, 22203.) Interested parties may RSVP for 
information sessions and apply for the program on the Leadership Center for Excellence website at leadercenter.org. 
 
About Leadership Center for Excellence 
The mission of Leadership Center for Excellence is to enlighten, inspire and connect leaders through community building and 
leadership development. For more information, visit leadercenter.org or call 703-528-2522. 
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